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Announcement: PhD Degree Celebration Lectures  
 

The ARIISW kindly invites you to a webinar of PhD degree Celebration Lectures.  

 

We are happy to announce that our successful and brilliant researchers, who obtained a 

PhD degree through the ARIISW’s ROMPAKU program, will give a combined webinar 

memorial lecture as they were unable to attend a ceremony due to the COVID-19 

pandemic in March. Please click the link below if you wish to register for the webinar. 

 

Date: 22 September 2022 (Thu) 

Time: 1:00 PM - 3:30 PM (Japan Standard Time, UTC/GMT+9 hours) 

 *9:30 AM in Sri Lanka; 10:00 AM in Bhutan; 11:00 AM in Bangkok, Thailand 

Language: English and Japanese (consecutive interpretation, NOT simultaneous) 

Cost: Free of charge 

Registration required (till 1:00 PM, 21 Sep):    

https://forms.gle/kiARAJjx6y1N5voy7    

 

 

Program (tentative)  

1:00 pm   Opening Address 

1:10 pm   Congratulatory speech by Dr Wanwadee Poonpoksin, 1st VR, Thammasat 

University, Thailand) 

1:20 pm   Lecture 1: Dr Dechen Doma (2nd VR; the Royal University of Bhutan) 

2:30 pm   Lecture 2: Rev. Dr Omalpe Somananda (4th VR; the Buddhist and Pali 

University of Sri Lanka) 

3:30 pm   Closing Address 

 

◆News from the ARIISW can be found on the following website.  
https://www.shukutoku.ac.jp/en/about/facilities/asiancenter.html  
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